
Message from your ACHE Regent 

Spring 2024 

 

Greetings, New Hampshire ACHE Members, 

 

As we transition through the spring season, I extend warm greetings to each of you. I hope 

you find time to rejuvenate and do what fills your cup.  

 

Spring is an exciting time for ACHE, as the ACHE Congress on Healthcare Leadership is held 

in March. This provides the opportunity to gain knowledge and network, creating 

collaborative relationships that continue once you return home. I would like to recognize our 

New Hampshire member colleagues who attained Fellow status in 2023, and attended one 

of the largest recent convocations at Congress on March 24 in Chicago. 

 

• James A. Patry, FACHE 

• Daniel E. Rice DNP, FACHE 

 

Congratulations James & Daniel! 

 

Also at Congress, one of our own Chapter members, Karen F. Clements, RN, FACHE, 

receives an appreciation plaque from ACHE Chair William P. Santulli, FACHE for her service 

as Governor of District One for the past three years. Thank you for your service, Karen! 

 
 

For more details on educational and networking events, please visit the chapter website for 

ACHE of Northern New England. 

 

“The beautiful spring came: and when Nature resumes her loveliness, the human 

soul is apt to revive also” -Harriet Ann Jacobs. 

 

Best Regards, 

Michelle 

https://nne.ache.org/


 
Michelle L. Buck, DNP, FACHE 

Regent for New Hampshire 

Michellebuck1@aol.com  
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